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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral 
and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the 
Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but 
weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the 
Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
 

 

Dr. Peter Van Mullem had three presentations accepted for the National Coachin Conference that will be 
held in Washington DC. He also had a paper accepted for publication in Strategies. Strategies is a 
peer-reviewed professional journal that publishes practical, how-to articles for sport and physical 
education professionals at all levels. The journal provides information to help educators and coaches 
become more effective in their work 

 
Presentation 
Van Mullem, P. & Brunner, D. (Accepted-2014). “Developing a value-driven leadership philosophy  

for long-term success.”  National Coaching Conference, Washington, D.C. 
 

Van Mullem, P. & Croft, C. (Accepted-2014). “Planning your journey in coaching: Building a network  
for success.” National Coaching Conference, Washington, D.C. 

 
Van Mullem, P. & Van Mullem, H. I. (Accepted-2014).  “The learning process of a coach: Preferences  

of collegiate and high school coaches in the United States.” National Coaching Conference, 
Washington, D.C. (Poster Presentation). 

 
Publication 
Van Mullem, P., & Cole, M. (in press). Effective strategies for communicating with parents in sport.  

Strategies: A Journal for Physical and Sport Educators. 
 
 
Brad was invited to be a part of the program committee for the Ancestral Health Symposium. He will be 

reviewing abstracts and developing the schedule of speakers for the event. The Ancestral Health 
Symposium brings together scientists, healthcare professionals, and laypersons who collaborate to 
understand health challenges from an evolutionary perspective. 

 
Brad Dieter and Mike Vaccaro recorded seven more videos for project Evolv3Sixty. During the year of 

2014 they are working in collaboration with 3Sixty Athletics to help people through the  process of 

“evolution”. They will be positing daily videos with small bits of information to improve all areas of 
your life: training, nutrition, stress management, mobility, and relationships. The videos can be 
found at the following link: http://www.evolutionary-health.com/project-evolve-3sixty.html  

 
Dr. Stoll completed the end of the year report for 2013.  Attached find the report which catalogues the 

work of the Center for 2013.   
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